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Financial Report
July 9th 2024
Good evening!

For the period from May 21st thru June 20th, 2024 Central Office had an income of $6,471.96 and expenses of $6471.65 for a gain of $0.45.
Our Grateful Givers Club brought in $204.39 and our Birthday Club brought in $24.00 in much appreciated contributions.

We had $728.47 in gross sales in 10 transactions for credit and debit cards, $20 in 1 transaction in PayPal, and $170.00 in 4 VENMO transactions this accounting period.
Traffic and calls have been average.

Office operations are going well and we are still fulfilling our primary purpose of carrying the AA message of recovery. Claudia covered the office 6/13/2024.
Elections for the Central Office Board is coming up again in December, we will have 2 positions opening up.  Please announce this to your groups, each position is a 2-year commitment.
I would like to thank all of the groups and individuals who contributed to Central Office though your group contributions, your Birthday Club contributions and your individual contributions and our Grateful Giver’s Club contributions!  
Grateful to be here!
Carol Ann Gable

Office Manager/Treasurer
Addition to the office report for the board

